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Last week our guest speaker was Monica Doshi with her talk titled “Monica on Tour”. 
Monica took us around the Outer Hebrides, mainland Scotland, to the Lake District and Shropshire to 
name but a few places, travelling in her campervan.  She also travels the world with her main focus on  

Wildlife Photography.  Monica commented quite a few times that a judge would 
not like her images as she breaks the rules.  Looking at these beautiful  

images, we should all break the rules, definitely don’t let them hold us back.  
Monica volunteers for several of the wildlife groups in 

the UK and has had the chance, especially during  
lockdown to spend her time in the most  

beautiful surroundings. 
Monica has been a finalist in British Wildlife  

Photographer of the Year and short listed  for Scottish  
Landscape Photographer of the Year. 

 

Entries for the Print Competition on the 1st October   
Subject of “Water”. 

If you're entering the monthly  
competition which is for prints - subject Water  to be held on 

21st October could you if at all possible bring your print  
entries in to tomorrow's meeting  on 7th October.  This is due to 

our Presentation evening being held on 14th October and  
committee members will all be busy with other things.  As usual 

all JPEG’s of your entries should be sent in to Graham Caddick 
to arrive before Monday 14th October  his email address 

is   gjcaddick@hotmail.co.uk  

 Do you have an article, story, photograph, hints and tips or an achievement 
you would like adding to the newsletter  

Please email Linda Shaw  lindashaw2964@gmail.com 

mailto:gjcaddick@hotmail.co.uk
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Monday 7th October 
Guest Speaker—Ian Barstow with his  

presentation titled “Sport & Action Photograpy” 
 
 

Monday 14th October 
 

Presentation Evening (Ticket Only Event) includes Buffet 

If anyone would like to donate a prize for the raffle 
please bring along to the club either on Monday or 

Presentation Night 
 

Monday 21st October 
 

Monthly Competition No 2  -  Print competition on the 
subject of “Water” 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
8th October 

Richard Moorse 
 

9th October 

Chris Shaw 
Kim Jones 

 

11th October  

Cheryl King 

Mountboard   
The club can order mountboard for members if they wish.  

The mountboard can be ordered at any time, but to get 
free delivery Roy needs to do a bulk order.  If this is of in-
terest please see Roy Harrison at the club on a Monday 

evening or email him and let him know your require-
ments.  Payment is due when your order is delivered.   

Roy’s email address is harrison290@talktalknet 

The latest copy of  
E-News is available 

to view on the  
PAGB Website 

To view Click Here 

 

The camera club Nature Group 
had a very enjoyable morning at  
Chasewater on the 26th October. 
Starting the morning off with a 
cup of tea in the café, the group 
then with Les Arnott in the lead,  
photographed deer, dragonflies 
and fungi.  Our next outing is a 

Fungi  Foray on the 17th October 
to Jacksons Bank nr. Hoar Cross 
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